Putnam competition

@ The William Lowell Putnam competition is a university-level
mathematics competition held annually for undergraduate
students at North American universities. More information
can be found at www.math.mcmaster.ca/undergraduate -
follow the Putnam competition link.

@ This year’s competition will occur on Dec. 5. If you are
interested in participating or learning more, send email to
David Earn, earn@math.mcmaster.ca or Bradd Hart,
hartb@mcmaster.ca

@ Information regarding training sessions will be posted later.




